TOWN OF NEW DURHAM

Planning Board

PUBLIC NOTICE

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2012 @ 7 PM @
Public Library

Box APPLICATION

You are hereby notified that an Acceptance and Public Hearing will be held by the
New Durham Planning Board at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, November 6, 2012 at the
New Durham Public Library. The meeting is regarding an application to be
submitted by Jesse & Kathlyn Box to Reverse the action taken by the Planning
Board on 12/20/2012 which approved a voluntary merger of Tax Map 260, Lots
007 & 008 ) on property located on 98 Berry Road, in New Durham, New
Hampshire. The effect reversing the 12/20/2012 decision will be to re-establish
Map 260, Lot 007 and Map 260, Lot 008 as separate buildable and taxable lots.

Posted 10/26/2012

David Allen, Land Use Administrator

The Planning Board may enter into Non Public Session, if so voted, under the
Terms and Conditions of RSA 91-A:3 Il a ~ e and RSA 91-A:2 | c.
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